
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   Dear Travel Trade Partner, 

   This is to inform you there is a schedule change on Gulf Air flights from Dhaka to      
   London Heathrow route for January 2022. 
   
   For PNRs affected by schedule change, if same booking class is not available    
   please rebook in the lowest  available booking class in the same cabin and reissue   
   the tickets with no additional collection. 
 
   For further queries please call Gulf Air contact centre at 08444931717 

 

 


